
 

 
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

August 14, 2011 

 

Ed called the meeting to order at 3:35. 

 

Minutes: 

 

 Minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and approved. 

 

Treasurer's Report: 

 

Rusty delivered treasurer’s repost in detail.  Although we are still healthy Rusty 

suggested we consider ways of increasing the degree to which classes pay for themselves 

and how to make club nights less costly.  Suggested two choices: increasing fees and 

getting more folks out to dance.  Ed suggested that we would not want to make club night 

as costly as dances. 

 

Membership:   
 

Received six more member ships. Ken is working on a PDF version of the club roster. 

 

Badges and Tee Shirts:   
 

No new news. 

 

Vic Ceder Dance 

 

August 27
th

.  Two sessions with Pizza in between.  Change beginning time until 3:00—

6:00 and 7:00—10:00. 

 

Calendar: 

 

 Calendar is up to date and email list is refreshed. 

 

Dances: 

 



No new dances have been scheduled, beyond those discussed at the previous meeting. 

Club Dancing: 

 

 Continues for time being on current schedule. 

 

David O has taken over the evites.  Michael will assist with this getting out earlier. 

 

Class Survey: 

 

 Ed reviewed the class survey. 

 

 Paul suggested that we do a C2 class on Sunday afternoons followed by a C1 class. 

 

There was extensive discussion about start time for Sunday classes.  The possibility of 

having classes from 1-3 and 3-5 pm was discussed. 

 

Rusty suggested that we widely distribute that teach order early in the class and let folks 

who need work shop on specific calls come on the days those calls were being featured.  

 

It was further discussed that we survey club and see who wants to receive email updates 

of what is being taught each week. 

 

Rusty moved that we do c2 from 1-3 and C1 from 3-5 on Sundays if the space is 

available at those times. Should the space not be available from 1-5, the classes will be 

held from 2-6 pm each Sunday.  The caller of the class has the option of truncating it to 1 

½ hours if that seems appropriate abased on make up of students and angels. 

 

The motion passed unanimously 

 

WYHISF: 

 

 No new news, El Camino did have a dance that brought in $415. 

 

 Registrations now total 525. 

 

Rusty suggested that we do something with the Vic Ceder dance to raise money for 

WYHISF.  It was suggested that we do a 50/50 raffle and hotel raffle. These will take 

place at the evening dance. 

 

Next meeting will be on October 16, 2011.  The time of the meeting will be announced 

once time s for classes are set. 

 

Attendance: 

 

Jim Jones 

Louise Jones 

Ed Zeigler 

Rusty Johnson 

Michael Levy 

Michael Golden 



Paul Von Houlton 

Steve Anderson 

Howard Nickel 

Mary Jane and 

Richard 

Stanley  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


